

        Bald Eagle Repeater Association

                                                             Meeting


                                               January 15, 2003

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Wednesday evening, January 15, 2003 at the home of Bill, N3JIX and Tina Barnes in Montgomery.

The meeting was called to order by the president, Jim Boose, KB3ETE at 7:10pm.

There were 8 members present and one guest.

Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Stan Boler, WD9BBV, Jim Boose, KB3ETE, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Fran Burke, N3ZHC, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Rob Paulhamus, KB3FIC, Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ and guest, Ed Almasy, KE3HL.

The minutes of the November 20, 2002 meeting were approved on a motion by Fran Burke, N3ZHC and seconded by Rob Paulhamus, KB3FIC.

The Treasurer report was approved on a motion by Stan Boler, WD9BBV and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB.

The Treasurer report as presented:

Old Balance 11/20/02                                900.10

Assets

Deposits

Total Dues in                  390.00

50/50 Drawing                  23.00

Total Deposits                              413.00

Liabilities

Paid Outs

Verizon                           32.48

PPL                                26.54

Total liabilities                               59.02

New Balance 01/15/03                               1,254.08

There was an introduction of members present.

Old Business:

The Scuba Team Repeater is still an ongoing investigation by Ryan Gross, N3SSL and Bill Barnes, N3JIX.

Bill Barnes, N3JIX reported that the battery died at the .09 and .05 Repeater site. It was decided to put the battery on hold until the weather improves and they will be checked out for a possible replacement. 
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Ryan, N3SSL will be making a few adjustments on the Controller. Automatic announcements will be set up on the repeater.

Rob Paulhamus, KB3FIC stated that all is working well with the .49 repeater. The tower will be erected this Spring. The elevation at the site is 700 feet. The Shakespeare antennae may be used at the site. The Coordination papers have not been received.

New Business:

There was discussion to transfer funds into a  Bank CD. On a motion by Bill Barnes, N3JIX to open a short term CD for $500.00 was seconded by Fran Burke, N3ZHC and the motion was passed.

Ken Frey read letters from Mrs. Jim Wilson and Keith Bair, KB3FCK.

This ended all regular Club business and on a motion to adjourn was made by Rob Paulhamus, KB3FIC and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB. The meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm.

There was a 50/50 drawing. There was $17.00 taken in. The winner was Ken Frey, WB3HOI.

The next regular club meeting will be held on March 20th, 2003 at the home of Bill Barnes, N3JIX in Montgomery.

The meeting to be held on May 15th will be held at the Houston Ridge Apt .Complex on Sherwood Drive in Montgomery and the meeting July 17th will be held at Don Cooks, W3JVP on Market street in Williamsport.

The Club again wishes to Thank Bill, N3JIX and Tina for the use of their home to hold tonight’s meeting. Refreshments were served.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Frey, secretary
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